
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

KALI FAX, N.S.

received mar 23 1937

March 20, 1937.

My dear Morgan;

It v/as very jolly having you here, and 

also very good for all of us. I am still hearing 

pleasant comments about your visit to the Club as well 

as your address. I hope you have recovered from 

any fatigue: you were pretty strenuously employed.

I am asking the office to make out a 

cheque, which will go with this.

Again, many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

The Principal,
McQ-ill University,

Montreal, P. Q,


